
 
 
 

 
___________________________________________________________________________________________  

CLERK’S DEPARTMENT  
 
April 9, 2019 
 
Domaine Queylus 
3651 Sixteen Rd 
St. Anns, ON 
L0R 1Y0 
 
Dear Mr. Nadeau, Vice President & General Manager: 
 

RE: Wine by the Glass at Domaine Queylus 2019 
 
This is to confirm that on Monday, April 8, 2018, West Lincoln Township Council adopted the 
following recommendation: 

 
That, the Council of the Corporation of the Township of West Lincoln supports and 
endorses the applications of wineries and breweries located within the geographic limits of 
the municipality to obtain “By the Glass” Manufacturers consumption in single servings at 
their manufacturing sites; and, 

 
That, this resolution is hereby approved prior to ratification by Council for the purpose of 
informing the Alcohol and Gaming Commission (AGCO). 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact Joanne Scime, 
Clerk at 905-957-3346 ext. 5136. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joanne Scime       
Clerk    
 
cc.  Brian Treble, Director of Planning & Building   
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